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	Academies’ Pre-16 Funding: Options for the 2012/13 Academic Year

This consultation runs alongside "A consultation on school funding reform: rationale and principles". Without prejudging responses to that consultation, this document considers options for changing Academy funding for academic year 2012/13 if school funding reforms are not to be in place for financial year 2012-13.  The current method of replicating local authority formulae and calculating a grant in lieu of central services which a local authority would provide for a maintained school is too complex. It lacks transparency, is prone to error and is administratively inefficient, particularly since the growth in Academy numbers.  The proposed option is to roll forward per pupil school budget share figures from the previous year.
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Enquiries To
If you have an enquiry related to the policy content of the consultation you can contact either:

Annie Raw (telephone: 020 7340 8143) or Victoria Ismail (telephone: 020 7783 8682)

e-mail: AcademiesFunding.CONSULTATION@education.gsi.gov.uk


	
	Contact Details

	
	If your enquiry is related to the DfE e-consultation website or the consultation process in general, you can contact the Consultation Unit by telephone: 0370 000 2288 or e-mail: consultation.unit@education.gsi.gov.uk

	1
	How To Respond

	1.1
	Consultation responses can be completed online at www.education.gov.uk/consultations by emailing AcademiesFunding.CONSULTATION@education.gsi.gov.uk or by downloading a response form which should be completed and sent to: 

Annie Raw, Academy Funding and Finance Team, Department for Education, Level 3, Sanctuary Buildings, Great Smith Street, London SW1P 3BT.

	2
	Additional Copies

	2.1
	Additional copies are available electronically and can be downloaded from the Department for Education e-consultation website at: http://www.education.gov.uk/consultations 

	3
	Plans for making results public

	3.1
	The results of the consultation and the Department's response will be published on the Department for Education website in Summer 2011. 


